
 Next meeting will be held December 10th 

November 12, 2018 meeting 
 
Meeting was called to order. 
 
Secretary report was accepted as sent out. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Some of the gates on the Edgar to Fenwood trail are leaning or are tight for UTV’s.  Worst one is on Hwy. N.  
Will check them out this spring and either pull them back or cut part off again. 
 
Village has notified club that the building permit for our shed has expired.  We will wait until spring unless 
we get some good weather and time to work on it before renewing the permit.  Permit only lasts 6 months. 
 
Signs were put on trails that they are closed for gun deer season. 
 
Christmas party has been set for Friday January 11th.  Will be held at Fenwood Village Hall with food catered 
from Korner Kitchen and drinks provide by the club.  6:00 drinks and 7:00 eat.  Bring a white elephant gift if 
you wish to participate. 
 
Let Cindy Manecke know if you will be attending by Friday January 4th.  Let her know your drink 
preferences and we will try to accommodate as much as possible.  Text or call 715-581-2468 or e-mail 
cindy.manecke@gmail.com 
 
Motion was made and passed to have the chili feed at Illusions Bar and Grill on Saturday February 2nd. 
 
A list of needed ingredients for chili is listed below.  If you would like to donate any of the ingredients let 
Cindy know at cindy.manecke@gmail.com or text 715-581-2468.  They can be brought to the Christmas 
party or the Friday when we make the chili. 
 
For each batch we need the following items - 9 batches are made: 
       Total needed 
4lbs Hamburger  (money donations only)   36 lbs 
1 ½  lbs Macaroni          13 ½ lbs 
1 - 50 oz can or 2 - 26 oz cans tomato soup  9 50 oz or 18 26 oz 
4 - 46 oz cans tomato juice        36 cans 
2 - 14.5 oz diced tomatoes     18 cans 
½ lb onion      4 ½ lbs 
1 – 27 oz kidney beans     9 cans 
2 gallons ketchup (total for all batches)   2 gallons 
 
Each member is asked to donate at least one pan of bars – they can be dropped off at Illusions Bar & Grill or 
brought to the village hall when we make the chili. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Reminder to pay your dues for the year if you haven’t already.  This will be you last newsletter if you 

have not paid. 
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